Stacy H. Covil Interstate Scholarship Fund
The Stacy H. Covil Interstate Scholarship Fund was set up in 1995 to recognize the time and work performed by Stacy Covil, Section Chief of the Environmental Health Services Section.  Stacy worked with the Interstate Environmental Health Seminar (IEHS) for almost 20 years and was instrumental in the establishment and continuation of the Seminar. 
While on the IEHS planning committee Stacy planned and sponsored a number of Seminars for North Carolina and other member states. The success of the seminars brought the Environmental Health Section of NCPHA into a prominent position with the other member states.  Not only did Stacy’s leadership on the IEHS committee bring North Carolina into a new era of environmental education, but it also generated thousands of dollars for the Environmental Health Section.
Because of his support of the Seminar over the years, the membership of the Environmental Health Section voted to honor Stacy by naming a scholarship after him.
The Stacy H. Covil  Interstate Scholarship Fund awards scholarships to environmental health students and professionals wishing to further their career in the profession. The award was set up for environmental health majors of Western Carolina University. However, if not awarded to a student, environmental health practitioners state wide may also receive the award.
Memorials to the Fund may be sent to:
Stacy H. Covil Interstate Scholarship Fund

C/O Mr. Peter Whittaker

Department of Health Sciences

Room 111, Moore Hall

Western Carolina University

Cullowee, NC 28723-9504
